
 

 
 

Principal’s Message 

Dear Families, 

And just like that February has flown by.  Hard to 
believe we are already in March!  The days are 
getting warmer and we are finally getting to see the 
sunshine  সহ঺঻ As Winter changes over to Sprint, our 
yard can be a messy place! Please send a change 
of clothes in your child’s backpack in the event that 
they get wet/muddy.  Students are expected to wear 
appropriate footwear outside and reminded to have 
indoor shoes for inside use only(not to wear out on 
the yard). 

As you noticed in the Month of February we were 
having “Spirit Wednesdays”.  We have had so much 
participation and fun, that we are continuing to do 
this during the Month of March too.  

Please see the attached calendar for important 
dates for the month of March.  

As always, if your child is going to be away please 
either call the school or enter their absence into 
MyFamilyRoom.  

Looking forward to another great month.  Please 
feel free to reach out anytime. 

Sincerely, 

 

Kami Link 

Principal – North Elmsley Public School 

 

School Council 

The upcoming Council meeting is taking place on 
March 6, 2024 at 6:30pm in the library at North Elmsley 
Public School.  All are welcome and we have free 
childcare available.  

Our School Council has been working hard to put 
together some amazing fundraisers.  See next page, 
we hope to see you out at our at the “Family Photo 
Knight”. 

Kindergarten Registration 

North Elmsley Public School invites Junior 
Kindergarten and Senior Kindergarten aged 
pupils to register for the 2024-2025 school 
year.  Senior Kindergarten pupils must be 5 

years of age on or before December 31, 2024.  Junior 
Kindergarten pupils must be 4 years of age on or 
before December 31, 2024.  If you have a child or 
know of a child who will be of Kindergarten age, please 
call the School at 613-267-1371 for information 
regarding registration or register directly 
through MyFamilyRoom. 

Skating 

Our grade 1-6 students will be going public skating 
March 7th and 8th.  We are still looking for parent 
volunteers to tie skates and/or go on the ice and skate 
to help some of our younger and/or less experienced 
skaters.  Please reach out to the school If you are able 
to help. 
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**Please note: this is a cash only event** 

  

Saturday March 23rd - North Elmsley Public School's Parent Council presents their "FAMILY PHOTO 
KNIGHT" Fundraiser!!! Proceeds for this event will go towards funding end of year school trips and 
educational experiences for all our students. 

This event is open to family and friends of North Elmsley PS. 

 

YOU DO NOT REQUIRE TO HAVE A CHILD ATTEND OUR SCHOOL TO PARTICIPATE. 
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